
To Parents/Carers of Pupils in Pre-School, Reception, Year One and Year Two at Lionel Walden Primary School 

You are invited to come and meet The Phonic Fairy and find out all about StoryTime Phonics                     

 

Date:   Wednesday 30th January     Time: 2:00 – 3:00pm       Venue: School Hall 

This will be an opportunity to work alongside your child and participate in a range of fun activities led by  

The Phonic Fairy and Creator of StoryTime Phonics, Michelle Larbey. 

The Phonic Fairy lives on the library shelves sprinkling books with her magic fairy dust to inspire children to read. 

Come and see her in StoryTime Phonics flying around with her ‘book wings’ transforming into all sorts of characters 

from fabulous books. 

The Phonic Fairy will provide an insight into how children acquire early reading skills but also how 

we (parents and school) can teach reading in a way that will inspire children to be lifelong lovers 

of literature. But …. 
How do we learn to read AND read to learn? 

How can we instil awe and wonder around books? 

How can we provide children with memorable experiences which connect learning to reading with pleasure?  

How can we make reading and writing irresistible? 

Come along and find out! 

RSVP: to the School Office by email (office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk) or by telephone (01354-740405)  


